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On December 8, 2015, a press release about a long sought Pentagon email sent to

Secretary of State Hillary Clinton and aide, Jake Sullivan, by Chief of Staff

Jeremy Bash, a deputy to Secretary of Defense Leon Panetta, on the evening of

September 11th, 2012. The Bash Pentagon email was sent just after the attack by

Ansar al-Sharia and others at the Benghazi Special Mission Compound.  more>>>
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